
 

Friends of Los Alamitos Watershed 

Special Event Notice 

Neighbors join in the fun and help us again break the 

record of the amount of trash removed from the Los 

Alamitos Watershed.  

We are looking forward for your volunteer help on our 
Coastal Cleanup event on September 19, 2009 from 
9:00 am to noon.  Registration will begin at 8:30 am at 
Bullmore Park and the Hacienda Parking Lot off of 
Almaden Road and Los Alamitos Road. Follow the signs 
on Almaden Expressway to the Almaden Quicksilver 
County Park location. Register at the event or bring the 
online registration form, water, sun screen, long 
clothing, snacks to eat and good shoes to help. We will 
begin the cleanup at 9:00 am.  
  
See you on September 19, 2009. Again thank you for 
joining our team! 

Mike Boulland 

FOLAW 


